Celebration of Life
for
Paul Dietrich and Sierra

Tuesday, September 30, 2025, from 11:00 am - 1:30 pm
in the Cross Creek Lobby Cafe

Residents and Staff are invited to attend!

This will be a Potluck Luncheon
Contact Betty Gardner at 410-314-2745 if you would like to bring a dish to share

Feel free to stop by and share your stories about Paul and Sierra!

If you would like to honor their memory with a donation,
you may make one to DAR&E,
the Doberman Assistance, Rescue and Education Organization,
by visiting their website at Dobe.net
or by mailing a check to:
DAR&E Treasurer
P.O. Box 5531
Arlington, Va. 22205

Please write a note with your check that it is
in Memory of Paul Dietrich and Sierra, a former DAR&E Doberman rescue.



